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Friday, 15th September 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! The have 

demonstrated outstanding ‘resilience’ as well as having 100% 

attendance. Well done everyone! 

Y6 Monitors 

Well done to our newly appointed Head Boy, Head Girl and Monitors. 

They have taken to their roles with pride! 

Aspire2Be 

A very big thank you to Kevin and Anna from 

Anglian Water for visiting and working with 

our Year 5 children this week. The children 

really enjoyed hearing about how the water 

cycle works as well as how Anglian Water 

enables us to enjoy fresh, clean water in our 

homes. We really appreciate your time in 

sharing your expertise and knowledge with 

us.   

 

 

Y5 Carlton Adventure Residential 

Further to information already sent out, we will be holding an 

information session on Thursday 28th September at 5pm. We look 

forward to seeing you there! If you haven’t already done so, could you 

please return your medical forms to school as soon as possible. 

 

Photograph Day 
A reminder, that the school photographer will be in school on 

Wednesday 20th September to take individual and family 

photographs. All required information was sent our earlier this 

week and request slips should have been handed in today. 

Thank you. 

Football 

Well done to our Y6 footballers who attended a competition this wet 

Friday morning at Brierton Sports Centre. Their attitude and their 

behaviour was fantastic and they played together as a team 

exceptionally well. They are now eagerly awaiting our next 

competition. 
 


